
NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE 
The South Walton County Mosquito Control District has tentatively adopted a measure to 
increase its property tax levy. 
Last year’s property tax levy: 

A. Initially proposed tax levy $5,336,318 
B. Less tax reductions due to Value Adjustment Board 
       and other assessment changes  $      - 1,203 
C. Actual property tax levy $5,337,521 

This year’s proposed tax levy $6,309,405 
All concerned citizens are invited to attend a public hearing on the tax increase to be held on: 
DATE: September 16, 2022 
TIME: 5:05 PM 
PLACE: 774 North County Hwy 393 
TOWN: Santa Rosa Beach 
A FINAL DECISION on the proposed tax increase and the budget will be made at this hearing. 
 


